
Cinder  the  bear’s  story
retold in book
Another bear rehabbed at Lake Tahoe Wildlife Care has been
immortalized in a book.

“Cinder the Bear” is expected to be released June 3 — the same
day the bear will return to the wild.

The bear came to LTWC in August 2014 after having been burned
in  a  wildfire  in  Washington.  In  November,  the  cub  was
transported  to  Idaho  Black  Bear  Rehabilitation  Center.

Li’l Smokey was the first LTWC cub to be written about in a
book.
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